Meeting Minutes  October 15th, 2022
Meeting opened at 10 am with the pledge of allegiance.   Everyone introduced themselves with call sign.
Treasurer’s Report  We are solvent.
We currently have 66 members.
There is a tailgate sale set for October 16th to sell some of the donated items we have received in the last six months.  It will be at David Ham’s house.
Old Business
Events – We will be at the Nuclear Museum on Wed. Oct 19th.  This is a special event specifically for the elementary schools.   We will be one of four organizations that doing presentations that day.
New Business
The holiday dinner was discussed.   Becky Ham and Christina Sipf will look for a location.
David Ham suggested that we rent a storage unit for storing a lot of the club equipment.  The idea of buying a shed was also brought up.   The motion was seconded and approved to look into renting a storage unit. 
Haley and Christina Sipf have volunteered to provide coffee and doughnuts for the club meetings.  They will start with the November meeting.  Thanks to both of them for stepping up for this job.
John Mocho and Ed Pocchia had a great presentation on Packet Radio.
Next Meeting November 19th, 2022
Meeting closed at 11:30 am
